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School Bus Service Update 
 
 
As from Monday 22

nd
 May we will be unable to provide the afternoon service for students to return home at the 

end of the school day.  We will however continue to run the morning service for the final half term. 
 
We will review the situation in July which may mean we have to withdraw the morning service. 
 

Students will need to pay cash on the bus (£1.50 per single journey on any part of the 205 bus route to 
school). 
 
Students with free bus passes can use this service. 
 
The route will be as follows: 
 
 

 
 
 


